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In a display of solidarity, young men from our United Kingdom community joined forces over the
weekend to lend their support to Livingstone House. Their efforts focused on the task of rearranging
furniture and various manual jobs, setting the stage for upcoming events at the centre.

The young adults extended their assistance to Uncle Clive by reorganising furniture, transporting bulky
boxes, and tidying up rooms in preparation for the upcoming events slated to be hosted at Livingstone
House.

What might have been a task spanning several days for a single individual was efficiently completed in a
mere morning, thanks to the dedication of nine eager young men determined to contribute to the
improvement of a property we are committed to seeing flourish.

Following a strenuous morning of navigating the staircases at Livingstone House, the men were
pleasantly surprised with a delicious fruit mousse cake as a delightful treat.

Livingstone House is preparing to extend a warm welcome to students from our community who will
have the opportunity to reside at this property that has been a cornerstone of our United Kingdom
community for decades. Learn more here: https://familyfedcommunity.org.uk/livingstone-house-room-
vacancies-for-young-adults/

Livingstone House will also host an upcoming CheonBo event in a couple of weeks.















